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Uppdated press release regarding the strike at SAS Commuter Denmark

SAS Commuter strike called off

After long negotiations, an agreement was reached Friday evening between The Cabin

Attendant's Union and SAS Commuter Denmark.

This means that the strike at SAS Commuter in Denmark is called off. Traffic will be

resumed and operate normally from Sunday, the 25th of July.

With the end of the strike, the risk for sympathetic strike is now eliminated.
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